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    December 2017 

 

ΨCǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ΨaŀƴǎŜΩΣ    

I don't really want to say, 'it will soon be Christmas', but it is true! The first 
Sunday of Advent is just a week away, on the 3rd of December.  It got me 
thinking, why do we have Advent calendars, and in church, an advent wreath?  
What are we actually counting down to?  Or is it, 'up' to? 

The word itself, a version of the Latin word meaning "coming" (adventus), is 
the translation of the Greek word parousia, commonly used to refer to the 
second coming of Christ.   So for Christians, the season of Advent anticipates 
the coming of Christ from two different perspectives.  Historically, in the 
flesh, at Bethlehem, as told in the gospels of Matthew and Luke, but also 
coming in glory, at the end of time.  

"Behold, I am coming soon!  My reward is with me, and I will give to everyone 
according to what he has done.  I am the Alpha and the Omega, the First and 
the Last, the Beginning and the End." (Revelation 22:12-13) 

The season therefore offers us the opportunity to share in the ancient longing 
for the coming of the Messiah, in nativity, and to be alert for his Second 
Coming.  

In the four Advent Sundays, we focus on key people involved in this time of 
waiting. The ancient prophets like Isaiah, who foretold the coming of the 
Messiah, John the Baptist, who cried from the desert that the Kingdom of 
God was near and Mary the mother of Jesus. 

In a busy world, Advent asks us to stop for a moment, and to reflect on our 
journey with Christ, to his nativity scene and to wait for his return.  In our 
daily walk with God, Advent therefore speaks to us of both past and future; 
his birth and his Glory 

As we light each candle in our Advent worship, may God be with 
you.  

Robin  

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Parousia
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Second_Coming
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A new face at Bennochy - 

Hi there, my name is Gregor Aird and I will be visiting and taking part in 

worship at Bennochy Church over the next few months.  I am looking to 

become a Church of Scotland minister, and to that end I am working through 

a period of discernment at Bennochy with Rev McAlpine to explore my 

calling to ministry and the many different aspects to it. 

I am an elder at Auchterderran Kinglassie Parish Church, which is my home 

church.  I live in Kinglassie with my wife Karen, my eldest daughter Alexis, 

who is 4 and my youngest daughter Danni, who is 2. 

Through the day I work for a main UK bank supporting non profit 

organisations.  During my free time I like reading, playing computer games 

and playing with my daughters. 

Feel free to come over and say hi if you see me, and I welcome any words of 

wisdom you wish to share. 

 

 

 

Hall Convener     

We are pleased to report that our new Hall Convener is now Diane White.   

For any communications/enquiries regarding hall use or hire please either 

speak to Diane or email her at  bennochyhallhire@gmail.com.  

Grateful thanks must go to Grace for all her hard work and dedication as 

convener for the past 8/9 years, and we trust she will now be able to enjoy 

some free time! 

 

 

Congratulations  to our Session Clerk, George Drummond, who at a recent 

fundraising event received an award for having raised £190,000 over the 

last 36 years for the Heart Foundation (with more than a little help from 

Jane!)   Very well done to both!!    

mailto:bennochyhallhire@gmail.com
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